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Soccer Shots Fall Season Will Start September 9th!

Soccer Shots is very excited to announce that enrollment for our fall season is now open! Soccer Shots will be providing sessions on Mondays. You can click on the following link to enroll your children: Bobbie Noonan's - Fort Myers. The Soccer Shots program will begin on Monday, September 9th and will last for 11 sessions. The cost of the program will be $198 with a $25 annual registration fee that covers the cost of a jersey and seasonal prizes. This fee is charged once every 12 months, and it resets on an individual rolling calendar basis. All enrollment is done online and jerseys will be sent to children by mail. If you received a jersey in the summer, spring, or winter season you will not receive a new one for the fall season. If you have any questions please contact Soccer Shots at 239.703.6369 or swfl@soccershots.com. We thank you for entrusting us with your children and we look forward to seeing them on Soccer Island soon! 
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